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February 5,1990

Director, Office of N14SS

Attni Charles 14acDonald
Transportation Branch
U.S. Nucient Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear 14r. }4acDonald

I request that a renewal be issued for our Quality Assurance Program
Approval for Radioactive Material Package No. 0382. Since we are a
government agency, an application fee exemption is provkled to us by 10 CFR
170.11 (5).

Please update your records so that future correspondence concerning this
matter is sent to the Reactor Administrator at the following address:

David B. Smith
Reactor Administrator
U.S. Geological Survey, HS 973
Box 25046, Denver Federal Center
Denver,CO 80225-0046

Sincerely,
,,
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David B. Smith
USGS Reactor Administrator
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